FW: Request# 2024-0245 : Response to your Request

[I]J 3 attachments (326 KB)
reportShow_08072024103833.pdf; reportShow(1)_08072024103833.pdf; 20240807103102848_08072024103833.pdf;

From: foiadirect@townforms.com <foiadirect@townforms.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 8:11 PM

To:

Cc: dbennett@brooklinema.gov; bkaufman@brooklinema.gov; kathleen_davock@psbma.org
Subject: Request# 2024-0245 : Response to your Request

Please click here to download your response document(s).

Please DO NOT reply to this email !! Please use the email address of the sender at bottom of
this email,_in order to communicate with the request management team.

Town of Brookline, MA
Public Record Request Number:2024-0245

Requester:
Request Date: Monday, July 22, 2024 8:00:00 AM
Response Due Date: Monday, August 5, 2024

We have completed the work in reference to your request as referenced above. The response is
given below.

Request Response

See files attached.

In addition, 3 Mulford St does not have a current Certificate of Inspection as required
by the Building Code.

Attachments

This response may or may not contain separate Response Documents to include specific
response and data. In case such separate response documents exist, they are represented
by attachments to this response email. Therefore, please look for any attachments if they
exist. Between Request Response and attachments, we believe you are receiving a
comprehensive response to your request.

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us at the following email
address.

Thank you.

Dan Bennett

Dept RAO

Town of Brookline

333 Washington Street
Brookline, MA 02445



